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To:  IFTA Jurisdictions and IFTA Enforcement Offices 

From:  Service Nova Scotia & Internal Services 

Date:  June 21, 2022 

Subject: 2022 Nova Scotia IFTA Decals 

 

Please be advised that Service Nova Scotia & Internal Services is experiencing problems with 2022 IFTA 
decals issued to Nova Scotia carriers.  We have received multiple reports of defective decals partially or 
fully peeling off trucks.  This issue has been communicated to our vendor and the cause is under 
investigation.   

Service Nova Scotia & Internal Services is offering replacement decals at no cost to carriers that were 
issued defective decals.  The application for replacements is available on the NS IFTA Decal Replacement 
Webpage.  Carriers must apply for replacements if a decal has fully or partially peeled off one or more 
trucks in their fleet. 

In the meantime, we are requesting that enforcement agencies in other jurisdictions consider this 
before issuing citations to Nova Scotia carriers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

IFTA Unit 
Service Nova Scotia & Internal Services 
 

 

 

https://beta.novascotia.ca/replacement-international-fuel-tax-agreement-ifta-decals-registered-vehicles-your-fleet
https://beta.novascotia.ca/replacement-international-fuel-tax-agreement-ifta-decals-registered-vehicles-your-fleet

